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From: Lois Byers <mailservice@clubrunner.ca>
Sent: June 15, 2016 10:22 AM
To: Renée C. Senko
Subject: The Buzz, June 14, 2016
Attachments: 100-people-that-care-event-info.pdf; 100-people-who-care-application.pdf

Great, great presentation from Jesse on his RYPEN camp.  He hopes to go back as a leader next year.  We 
need to make 100% sure we send kids to this every year! 
  
Larry Ruptash presented on the sponsorship initiative for new seats in arena.  They are selling sponsorship for 
$100 a seat and a name plaque will be put on the back on the chair with the sponsor's name.  This is a one time 
cost.  Tax deductible receipt if an individual makes a donation to the Town for this.  We had some discussion 
about our current focus being the bike and skate park so how/should this fit in.  A number of Rotarians are 
interested in sponsoring a seat and an idea was discussed that perhaps that if Rotarians personally making a 
donation perhaps their plaque could say, for example  
Rotary Club of Vegreville 
    Rotarian Lois Byers 
  
Lobsterfest details were discussed.  Please make sure you read the job board I sent out yesterday in a separate 
email.  Food prep today at 1pm at VALID.  Set up tomorrow at 9am at the social center. 
  
100 People Who Care event is happening June 23 (application & event info attached).  Need to submit your 
application by June 20 and take your $100 cheque to the event.  On the application you put the charity you 
nominate a charity.  From the nominated charities, 3 are drawn to give a presentation at the event; then those 
donating the $100 vote and the charity with the most votes receives all the cheques.  Application is attached, 
hopefully Rotary will be chosen and win $$ for the bike and skate park - please consider signing up.  Even if 
Rotary doesn't win you are donating $100 to a worthy charity in Vegreville & area. 
  
Rotary will apply to be one of the groups chosen to sell 50/50 tickets at vEGGfest. Will need at least 6 
volunteers for August 26 or 27 from 5pm-2am.  Volunteers will be selling tickets and help clean up the 
grounds after the event.  Must be 18 or older and able to walk the grounds and some physical labour.  Proceeds 
are split between the 4 groups (each group got $2500 last year).  
  
Vegreville Preschool asking for a donation for a SMART table.  Rotary did support them with a reduction in 
the Peace Park rental.  Will go to the executive meeting to review with budget. 
  
June is definitely Rotary Month! 
June 15 - food prep at VALID at 1pm 
June 16 - Lobsterfest.  Set at 9am 
June 20 - District Awards; 10 club members going which is awesome.  Both Interact and our Club are 
receiving Presidential Citations - yeah Vegreville 
June 21 - Tamara Larson from District will be speaking and presenting the 13!!! Paul Harris Pins our club has 
earned.  
June 27 - Turnover BBQ (No Rotary meeting on June28) 
  
See you all at Lobsterfest for a rip roaring time! 
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